
 
 
Primary 7s Cook up a Treat 
P7 pupils from Earlston Primary School have been enjoying visiting Earlston High School for the past few weeks and using our 
cooking facilities to make some very delicious treats, such as pizza and chocolate chip cookies. These special Home Economics 
sessions will hopefully allow the P7 pupils to feel more comfortable and confident in the high school environment, and it helps 
prepare them for some of the HE classes to come. This has been organised by a motivated group of S6’s, and has been very 
successful, as it gets the P7 pupils excited for what is to come when they transition into S1. Many thanks to the HE department for 
hosting these sessions. 
By Tyree (S6) 
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World Cancer Day Fundraiser 
Hannah and Niamh  in S3 (pictured) organised a fundraising event for World Cancer Day on Monday 4th February. There were a few 
opportunities to donate throughout the day, with both a bake sale and a sponsored cycle where numerous pupils and teachers 
rotated on the cycling machines, putting their body to the test. As a result of this, the school managed to raise an amazing £370, 
cycling over 400km. Head Girl, Christie  commented “we cycled our way for a good cause.” The events lasted the full day, providing 
the pupils with lots of points to donate, which they did, giving money to a good cause. We hope that an event like this can happen 
again and help to further the research going on to cure this horrible disease. 
By Rory (S6) 
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Burns Supper and Ceilidh 
The Burns Supper organised by our wonderful head team and year head Mrs McDonald was a huge success. There were over 50 
people in attendance, each who gave the night an overall average score of 9/10 - according to Mr Sinclair. The night included a 
classic Burns supper meal complete with a brilliant toast to the haggis from Mr Woodcock, as well as two equally hilarious toasts to 
the lads and reply from the lassies written by head girl and boy Christie  and Ninian  (pictured). After a vote of thanks from depute 
head girl Alice, the ceilidh took place. There were of course also parents in attendance who all greatly enjoyed themselves both 
during the dinner and the ceilidh. Many thanks to those who organised the great night and here’s to a successful Burns Supper next 
year. 
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